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HB 2362 authorizes the Oregon Health Authority to review health care mergers, acquisitions, or 

affiliations to ensure they maintain access to affordable health care. Transactions that meet the 

threshold for review occur when at least one party had average revenue of $25 million or more in the 

preceding three fiscal years, and the other party had average revenue of at least $10 million in the 

preceding three fiscal years. The operative date for OHA’s authority to begin reviewing these 

transactions is March 1st, 2022. 

  

The measure has a fiscal impact of $780,457 General Fund and four positions related to OHA’s costs of 

implementing the program in 2021-23.  

 

The Capital Construction Subcommittee recommends HB 2362 be amended by the -A19 amendment and 

be reported out do pass, as amended. 

 


